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NORTH AMERICAN ENERGY STANDARDS BOARD

via email and posting
March 24, 2020

CANCELLATION OF MARCH 31, 2020
UNDERSTANDING THE NAESB WGQ CONTRACTS COURSE

All -

With the growing urgency of the public health emergency caused by the coronavirus disease 2019
(COVID-19), we are cancelling the "Understanding the NAESB WGQ Contracts Course™ course

scheduled on March 31, 2020. The course will be rescheduled once our office operations return to
normal.

With regards,
NAESB Office

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002 e Phone: (713) 356-0060 e Fax: (713) 356-0067
email: naesb@naesb.org e Web Site Address: www.naesh.org



